05 April 2013

Mr Russell Clark

Auckland
Council

Te Kaunihera o Témaki Makaurau

Official Information Request No. 9000121824

{Please quote this in any correspondence)

By email: fyi-request-767-8a4095fd@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Clark

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987

Re: Books Issued

I refer to your email, which we received on 27 February 2013, requesting information about the total
number of books issued by the Te Atatu South, Te Atatu Peninsula, Waitakere Central, Massey, Glen
Eden and Grey Lynn libraries and the Leys Institute.

The table below shows the number of issues from each of these libraries.

2012/13
(July
2012 -
March
Library 2005/06 | 2006/07 | 2007/08 | 2008/09 | 2009/10 | 2010/11 | 2011/12 | 2013)
Te Atatu South* 25,707
Te Atatu Peninsula 142,434 | 153,615 | 160,021 | 175,310 | 122,039 | 128,689 | 104,471 | 74,435
Waitakere Central 323,691 | 426,731 | 450,377 | 478,602 | 313,400 [ 318,647 | 440,249 | 304,979
Massey 316,092 | 326,634 [ 349,575 | 371,571 | 247,658 [ 250,185 | 256,948 | 174,735
Glen Eden 241,008 | 246,027 | 250,493 | 262,189 | 186,896 | 191,042 | 187,827 | 143,082
Grey Lynn 120,024 | 134,381 [ 134,503 | 146,821 | 101,989 | 109,847 | 103,118 | 72,587
Leys Institute 159,204 | 175,894 | 184,805 | 203,602 | 123,312 | 128,106 | 129,239 | 92,825
Please note that the Te Atatu South library closed on 3 March 2006. Please also note that the
statistical years are from July to June.
| also wish to apologise for the delay in getting this response to you and draw your attention to your
right of complaint to the Office of the Ombudsmen regarding this delay.
Yours sincerely
.'/-‘ P
5 ponee
Bruce Thomas
Public Information Manager
Democracy Services
9000121824
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